
 

 

THE CITY OF WINNIPEG 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 NOTICE NO. 663-2022   

NEWPCC UPGRADES – BIOSOLIDS FACILITIES 
 

NOTICE TO BIDDER’S OF THE CITY OF WINNIPEG’S INTENT TO COMMENCE A 
FUTURE PROCUREMENT PROCESS FOR THE NORTH END WASTEWATER 

TREATMENT PLANT (NEWPCC) BIOSOLIDS FACILITIES PROJECT 
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Project Update  

The Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Progressive Design Build of North End Sewage Treatment Plant 
(NEWPCC) Upgrade: Biosolids Facilities has been posted on MERX under RFP 779-2021A.  

 

https://www.merx4.merx.com/mbgov/solicitations/open-bids/Progressive-DB-North-End-Sewage-
Treatment-Plant-Upgrade-Biosolids-Facilities/0000251070?purchasingGroupId=699163402&origin=2 

 

This is the last update with regards to Notice to Bidders number 663-2022. 


